
 
Online Public Involvement 

 Access Improvements along US-431  
from AL-144 to AL-204 

Calhoun County 

SUBMIT COMMENTS TO: 
   

The proposed project will 
improve access points 

along the US-431 corridor 
from AL-144 to AL-204 in 

Calhoun County, Alabama.  
The project includes adding 

turn lanes, as well as 
modifying and/or removing 

median crossovers.  The 
proposed project is 

scheduled to begin in early 
2023.  A resurfacing project 

for this same secƟon of 
highway is planned for the 

summer of 2023. 

Comments on the proposed project need to be submiƩed by November 28, 2022. 

The Alabama Department of TransportaƟon (ALDOT) is proposing to improve access 
points along US-431 in Calhoun County, Alabama. InformaƟon about the project is 
available to the public for review and comment. Your comments may be provided by 
mail, email, or voicemail described below. Comments for the proposed project must 
be submiƩed by November 28, 2022. 

Mail Comments to:  
ALDOT, East Central Region 
AƩn: Holly McCain 
P.O. Box 1179 
Alexander City, AL 35011  

Online Comment Form  

www.ALDOTinvolved.com  
Email  us431-access@dot.state.al.us 

Phone  (205)581-5668 (3 minute limit) 


